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TO:  Lieutenant David Young

FROM: Jonathan Shaw, Chief of Police

DATE:  August 20, 2019
SUBJECT: 278" SESSION OF THE F.B.I. NATIONAL ACADEMY
Congratulations! You have been selected and your name will be submitted to the F.B.I. for
consideration to attend the 278" Session of the FBI National Academy. The Academy dates are
from October 6, 2019-December 20, 2019.
As you are aware, selection to attend the F.B.I. National Academy is considered to be the most
prestigious law enforcement opportunity for administrators and command law officers in the
country. Your selection to attend is predicated upon successful completion of all medical,

physical, and background investigations that will be conducted by the F.B.1.

Please contact me as soon as possible for additional briefing and scheduling of appropriate
interviews with F.B.I. staff.

Again, congratulations and the best of luck!
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